
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

INDOT ANNOUNCES TEMPORARY CLOSURE ON LIBERTY CHURCH ROAD 
Road closed east of SR 37 for construction activities 

 
BLOOMINGTON, Ind. (Sept. 13, 2017) – The Indiana Department of Transportation announces 
a temporary road closure of Liberty Church Road east of SR 37. 

Liberty Church Road will be close to all traffic east of SR 37. Motorist will be detoured from 
Liberty Church Road to Liberty Loop Road to access northbound SR 37. 
 
Motorist on SR 37 northbound needing access to west of SR 37 will need to utilize U-Turn 
access at the SR 39 bypass in Martinsville. No left hand turns will be permitted from SR 37 
between Indian Creek and Chambers Pike. 
 
Motorist on SR 37 southbound needing access to east of SR 37 will need to utilize U-Turn access 
Chambers Pike. No left hand turns will be permitted from SR 37 between Indian Creek and 
Chambers Pike. 

 
The Liberty Church Road closure will be implemented on Sept. 18 with an expected completion 
date of Nov. 6, weather permitting.  
 

### 
Contact: 
LaMar Holliday, Public Information Officer 
I-69 Section 5 
(812) 727-5796 
lholliday@indot.in.gov 
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